
Peter & Caroline Judge 
3503 Wilson Ave. 

Alexandria, VA 22305 

 

April 28th, 2022 

 
Alexandria Board of Zoning Appeals 
301 King Street, Room 2100 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We are the Frys’ neighbors at 3503 Wilson Avenue. Throughout the last year we have had frequent 
conversations with them about their renovation plans under consideration today. The Frys have actively 
engaged us throughout the design process and the building contract. They are aware that such a large 
project will impact our home and family; they have kept us informed and solicited our feedback with this 
in mind.  

We had been excited about seeing the project begin early this summer as we consider our options for 
life in Alexandria with a growing family. While we were sorry to see the exception requirement delay the 
renovations, we are writing today to express our full support for the exception approval so that the Frys 
can move forward with their plans.  

 


